
Folksworth Church of England Primary School 

invite you to a 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

on Thursday 28th March 2019 

6pm – 7:45pm 

Tickets £3.00 
 

We would like to invite children to come back to school at 

6pm with their teddies and blankets/cushions for a special 

showing of the Peter Rabbit Movie (PG).   

Tickets can be purchased in cash from the school office or 

are available on SIMS Pay.  Each ticket includes a packet 

of crisps, biscuits and drink to eat during the film. 


